2013 GRANT REQUEST
TRAFFIC SAFETY

Child Passenger Safety — Booster Seats

The grant must go to a tax exempt organization.
Funds are provided by the AAA Clubs of Minnesota.
Deadline to submit is October 4, 2013.

Organization: Saint Paul Fire Department
Contact Person: Elizabeth Larkin, Fire & Life Safety Educator
Phone: 651-228-6203 E-mail; Elizabeth.Larkin@ci.Stpaul. MN.US

Mailing Address: 645 Randolph Ave, St. Paul 55102

Grant Requested: $500 Date of event: _Fall 2013
Is the organization receiving the grant tax exempt? Y

Have you received a grant from us in the last three years? N

Do you plan to recognize AAA as a sponsor? Y

If yes, describe how AAA will be recognized as a sponsor and giver of the grant at Maxfield
Elementary, Jackson Elementary, and St. Peter Claver Schools, located in the neediest of
areas in our city, the Promise Neighborhood of St. Paul, at the time of giving the Booster
Seats to the children and families in need.

How many people will be involved in the event/program? 3 schools, their principals,
administrators, social workers, students, parents and caregivers.

How do you plan to distribute the booster seats and promote their use?

The Saint Paul Fire Department will collaborate with each of the schools to identify families
in need of booster seats and will distribute them in conjunction with school Fall Events
promoting Healthy Living and SPFD's Foot Steps To Fire & Life Safety Program at each of
the schools. We will provide Car Seat Safety Literature to each of the families receiving the
booster seats and will invite them to attend Car Seat Safety Checks at our Fire Stations.

Please submit this form to:

lee.dlamm@mn-ia.aaa.com FAX. 952-707-4960




